Announcements Week of: Wednesday, September 20th-Tuesday, September 28th

Students, please drop off class jewelry and graduation orders with Jostens Thursday, September 8th, during lunch
in the commons. Packets are available from the front office.

Any girls interested in playing golf this year please see Coach Altenburg in Room 239.

Buy our new campus's first ever yearbook today! Be cool, don't be a fool-- Purchase yours at yearbookforever.com
and save $15 now!

Start earning points for making good choices! Hug Hawk Talons will be awarded to students by staff for following
the Hawk Value Matrix, going above and beyond and showing school spirit. You can track your talon total in Minga
by downloading the app or logging in online. Towards the end of first quarter/start of second quarter you will be
able to spend those talons to buy things in the student store and redeem at events. Look for more information to
come.

The Hawks Boys and Girls wrestling team will be having open gyms starting next week, on Tuesdays and Thursdays
from 3:30-5:00 in the wrestling room. If interested in joining please attend Mondays meeting during lunch in room
139 across from the theater.

Having fun isn't hard when you've got a library card! On Thursday, September 29th representatives from the
Washoe County Library will be here to sign up students for Washoe county library cards! Stop by the library at
lunch or after school on the 29th to get yours!

Are you currently enrolled in an Edgenuity class? We will have an open lab during the October Fall Break from
Monday, October 3rd to Thursday, October 6th from 8am to 12pm. This is a great opportunity for you to complete
your Edgenuity courses and get closer to completing your courses needed for graduation. Please see your
Edgenuity Teacher, your counselor, Mr. Pierce, or Mrs. O'Brien to get signed up.

Interested in wrestling? join the Hawks wrestling team for open gym every tuesday and thursday from 3:30-5:30 in
the wrestling room. thats room 139 across from the theater. we hope to see you there!

Do you like to write? Do you love Fanfiction? Romance? Science Fiction? Horror? If that sounds like you come join
your fellow writing enthusiasts for a creative writing workshop club! Come write and workshop with your peers!
All levels and genres are welcome! The first meeting will be Tuesday, September 27th in room 216 at lunch. For
more information, please see Ms. Pennington in the CIS room or Mr. Small in room 216.

"Would you like to be able to access your digital student ID and see how many Hawk Talons (PBIS points) you have
earned so far this year? Download the Minga app on your phone and sign in! Look for QR codes on the bulletin
boards in the hallways or in your teacher's classroom to download the app. Once you download the app, sign in
with your school email account.

Wondering what you will do with these Hawk Talons? Look for the student store to open second quarter where
you will be able to redeem your Hawk Talons for things such as food, swag, etc. Questions, contact Mrs. Perisho,
Assistant Principal.

Your Hug Cross Country team traveled to Reed High School for the Reed invitational on Tuesday Afternoon. Your
boys JV placed 3rd, and your girls JV placed 7th in the 25 school meet! Great job Hawks!



